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AC Hosted CPA Australia Delegate for
Collaborative Discussions (15 September 2025)

The Department of Accountancy (AC) hosted a delegation from           
CPA Australia on 15 September 2025, marking a significant step in
strengthening the partnership between the two institutions. The
delegation comprised:

Prof. Dale Pinto, President & Chair of the Board, CPA Australia
Mr. Kevin Cheng, Regional Manager - Hong Kong, Macau & Taiwan,
CPA Australia
Ms. Helen Cheung, Business Development, Hong Kong Team Leader,
CPA Australia
Ms. Cora Cheung, Senior Business Development Manager,                
CPA Australia

During the visit, Prof. Dale Pinto discussed enhancements to
qualification pathways and future educational focuses. These initiatives
aim to address the evolving needs of both young professionals and
employers, aligning with AC's commitment to nurturing future
accounting leaders. Discussions also explored potential collaborative
research opportunities. 

The visit concluded with expressions of gratitude from both AC and    
CPA Australia for fostering this collaborative environment. Both parties
expressed enthusiasm for continued dialogue and future engagements,
looking forward to further strengthening their partnership in education
and research.


